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New York, NY Hunter Roberts Construction Group (Hunter Roberts), named Antonio Cabrera, LEED
AP, as vice president, director of healthcare. Cabrera will be responsible for operations related to
Hunter Roberts’ healthcare and life science practice. With over 16 years of construction experience
dedicated to healthcare and life science projects, Cabrera has a proven track record of successfully
completing a wide range of complex projects from pre-construction through final completion.

“Antonio has developed a solid reputation for his client-first mentality and is an excellent
communicator and a talented problem solver,” said Kevin Barrett, executive vice president. “Antonio
is known as a builder with expertise in pre-construction, planning and construction of major
healthcare, multiphase, gut renovations, fast-track and ground-up new construction projects. He has
an excellent reputation for his ability to lead a team through any challenges and his energy and
passion for the healthcare market sector stands out.”

Cabrera has been with Hunter Roberts for over six years and is a member of the American Society
for Healthcare Engineering.

Cabrera graduated from Columbia University with a Bachelor of Science degree in Mechanical
engineering and a minor in Civil Engineering.
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